
 

 

Week 15 Wednesday 20th December 2017 
 

 

Thursday 4th January School reopens at 8.45am 

After School Football for years 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 5th January  
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Thank you to everyone who sent in a donation for the Save the Children. We raised a total of 

£89.50. Well done. 

 

 

Dinner Money 

The total cost for dinners next half term is £54.60. The cost for music lessons will be sent to individual 

pupils as it can vary between instruments. 

 

 

All the staff at St. Thomas’ C.E. Primary School would like to wish you all 

a very Merry Christmas and a Peaceful New Year. We will see you all in 

2018. 

 
 


